
In early April, 2018, the Utah Department of Transportation (UDOT) will begin construction to 
remove and reconstruct the driving surface of 14 bridges on Interstate 70 between Cove Fort and 
Sevier, Utah (mileposts 7 to 21). Using hydro-demolition, the project will remove several inches 
from the bridge decks while leaving the bridge structure in place. This cost-effective treatment 
will extend the life of the existing bridge structures while providing an improved driving surface. 
Work is planned to begin approximately three miles west of Fremont Indian State Park (mile 
posts 12-15) in early April. The project is on an accelerated schedule to complete in late 2019.

STAY INFORMED
Construction updates will be available on UDOT’s Traffic mobile app, by regular email updates,  
and via the project hotline. Email i-70bridges@utah.gov to subscribe to email updates.

ANTICIPATED IMPACTS 

• Traffic on I-70 will be reduced to one lane in each direction and will cross over to
one side of I-70 to allow for work on the opposite bridge.

• The speed limit will be reduced and there will be additional construction traffic
and equipment on/near the roadway.

• Anticipate traffic congestion and delays. Plan for extra  travel time in this area.

• Roads crossing under I-70 in this area may be restricted during reconstruction at
individual bridge locations. For your safety, please pay attention to flagger
instructions.

HOTLINE  888-556-0232   EMAIL  I-70bridges@utah.gov 
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